
 

We are making significant improvements to the central glass roof of the National Maritime Museum 

from March 2024.  We are still welcoming schools during this time but there are a few changes that 

you need to be aware of: 

1. The following spaces will be closed to the public from March 2024: 

• The central court with the glass roof, including the figureheads display, Miss Britain 

Speedboat, Reliant engine and Prince Frederick’s Barge 

• the Great Map, Poles Apart and Bridge galleries 

• Maritime London gallery 

• Turner’s Battle of Trafalgar 

• Ahoy! Children’s gallery 

• The Group Space lunchroom 

 

 

2. Please arrive at the Park entrance to the Museum on King William Walk. This will be the group 

entrance to the Museum for the duration of the building works. 

 

3. There will be a new ‘recommended visitor route’ in operation throughout the galleries at the 

National Maritime Museum so it may take longer to get to the gallery you want to visit. Signage 

and visitor assistants will direct you. 

 

4. There are fewer lunch spaces available during this time so please stick to your allotted lunch slot 

and make sure you leave spaces clean and tidy for the next group. 

 

5. For KS3-5 enquiry days please ensure you inform us of any mobility needs in your group in 

advance of your visit as accommodation needs to be made for level access during the building 

works. 
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